
To, Juha, the Cave Spider, High Warlock of Miekarova 

 

My Queen Orobus does not recognise your Empire’s position of Ambassador to the Thule.  However, she has 

instructed me to reply to you as High Warlock of Miekarova.  She hopes that one day there will be a Varuhskan 

national position as Ambassador to the Thule, hopefully this position will come with an Embassy in Miekarova, 

until that time since there is no official Ambassador from your Empire we will happily speak with you as a friend. 

 

Taking Jotun lands would be of potential interest to us, but since there is no land border at this moment with the 

Jotun it would not seem prudent to move our armies through Sermersuaq.  If the Empire would like to cede 

control of the following areas of Sermersuaq -  The Suaq Fount, Suaq Wastes,  Tanikipari and Stark then once 

fortified we would attack the Jotun from the North and take their lands. 

I suspect that you have no inclination to grant us these territories in good will, and we do not wish to break the 

terms of the peace treaty with the Empire by doing so otherwise.    

I realise that if you were writing to my Queen in the Varushkan role of Ambassador to the Thule then the 

negotiation would take on a very different position since we would have a formal negotiations.  My queen wishes 

your Empire the best with your Campaign, and I hope that you do not have to make any more of the lands you 

conquer uninhabitable to control them. 

 

May you walk in the Shadows of Wisdom 

Warlock Karr,  

Servant of Orobus the Chained 

Immortal Queen in the Green Iron Throne 

 

 

 



 


